
President Message 

 

This summer was better than last. 

There was some sickness and lots of health.  

 

Many of our members travelled the world, 

while others stayed close and enjoyed the 

heat. Some hunkered down next to an A/C. 

 

We’re working on some exciting events, and 

I’ll let Francis tell you the details. 

 

As we head into fall, stay safe. Think about 

our members and avoid pitfalls. 

  

Jim Quigley 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fredericton Night Market and Dinner at 

the Palate 

 

Fourteen of us met for a wonderful evening 

out in the downtown.  A few of us went for a 

walk in our very vibrant Thursday night 

market.  Warning, if you do go be prepared 

to eat!  The choices of foods from many 

different countries are such a treat.  You will 

also find live music, many artisans, beer and 

much more. If you have yet to do this, take 

some time and go down.  You have until 

September 8.  It will close for the season 

then. 

 

Afterwards, we gathered at the wonderful 

Palate Restaurant.  The food here has always 

been one of Fredericton’s favourites and that 

is why they have been around for more than 

20 years. From seeing the empty plates, 

everyone enjoyed the food. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from the Club Manager 

 

Oh September, you little sneak, you came so 

fast! As we sit back and wonder where the 

summer went, take a moment, and reflect 

how, hopefully, wonderful it was.  Maybe 

you got to feel a bit “normal” and put 

COVID on the backburner!  Maybe you 

went away, maybe you spent a lot of time 

with family and friends… maybe you just 

enjoyed being out in the fresh air.  Whatever 

your maybe, I hope it was unforgettable. 

 

As we begin getting back into the fall 

routines, I have been working on some fun 

new activities as well as a return to old 

favourites (with a twist). 

I’m hoping we can get back into almost pre-

COVID style events, fingers-crossed! 

 

For more details, please see the attached 

page that will explain a bit more on the 

events/activities.  

As it has always been, we welcome you, 

along with any friends you wish to take out 

to any event, unless otherwise stated. 

As we begin to move forward, we will begin 

to try to recruit new members. 

 

Have a wonderful September, and I hope to 

see some of you soon.  

 

Francis Perry  

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to Mark on Your Calendar 

 

Sept. 16 – Rossmount Inn (all those who have booked should have called and made a deposit) 

Like other years it is the night, spectacular meal, and hot breakfast. 

 

Sept. 17 – 5:00 & 6:30pm, Harvest Festival at the Hilton’s Pickle Jar with live Music. 

 

Sept. 24 – Fall Chowder Event.  Try some seafood chowder to warm your bones.  Also available 

Seafood FREE 

 

Oct. 5 - The Great Pumpkin Event – 5:30pm 

 

Oct. 22 - Oakland Lodge Lobster and Steak BBQ - 5:30 & 6:30pm 



Photos from the Night Market and 

Dinner at the Palate 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DISPATCHES 

 

 
September 2022 
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The Fredericton Garrison Club Inc. 
P.O. Box 147, Fredericton, NB E3B 4Y2 

www.garrisonclub.org 

454-6744 
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